Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association

President Treasurer Secretary Good & Welfare Coordinator
Don Alford Ken Cole Fred Morse Al Mitchell Mike Jackson
573-1063 679-6703 383-2410 679-5874 525-0153

E Mail E Mail
donlora@sympatico.ca mike.bon@cogeco.ca

Meeting was held Tuesday December 13.11 10.30 a.m. At Macassa Bay Yacht Club.
There were 53 Pensioners in attendance.
Treasurers Report $3052.83

Last Alarm  Lorne Hutton 91 yrs. Craig Lofthouse 74 yrs.

Good & Welfare-Contacted or Visited Dave Beattie,John Currier, Fred Engelbrecht, Jack Fisher,
Bob Hesp, Richard Holmes, Tom Kearney, John Kelly, Bill McCullouch,
Jim McEntee, John Rumbles,Len Saltmarsh and Tom Simpson.

Anniversary Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. John (Jake) Rumbles 57 yrs.

ATTN (OMERS & HMRF) if you were married at retirement and have since divorced and changed
your beneficiary; you are advised to check at the appropriate office

Article 2 Dues Five Dollars ($5.00) on a voluntary basis. If you have already paid we Thank You.
If Paying by check please make it out to HFDPA.

Article 6 Nominations for the Executive Vote in June.

Article 8 Admendments to the Constitution and By-Laws. In writing to the Secretary by March meeting
Vote in June. Article 6 & 8 to be in the March Letter.

A Donation of Two-Hundred Dollars ($200.00) was made to the Macassa Bay Yacht Club for the
Food Bank.

Speakers Don Alford Spoke on Pensions, Raises and coverage for New Pensioners from 2010 on.
Paul Cassidy Requesting drivers to take Cancer Patients from there home to the Cancer
Clinic and back to their home. Inquires can be made at the Cancer
Assistance 568 Concession St. E. 905-383-9797.

Jack Edwards wishes to Thank the executive for the work that they do and for the letters. He wishes
All the best in the New Year.

E Mail contact Mike Jackson
Moved, Please let me know, Thank You.

Mext Meeting Tuesday March 13 2012 at 10.30 a.m. Macassa Bay Yacht Club.

Fred Morse Sec.



